

NEWSLETTER

8th February 2018 Talbot First School

Part of the Woodlands Federation

Telephone 01889 500273 Email: office@talbot.staffs.sch.uk Website: www. talbot.staffs..sch.uk



School Newsletter

If you would like to receive an email copy of the newsletter, which is produced on Friday every other week, please let Mrs Everill have your email address.

Ofsted Visit

You will be aware of our Ofsted visit this week. All the staff and children have worked really hard and we've found the process very helpful. We await the result some time after half term when the report is completed.

Book Fair £466 Thank you!

A big thank you to everyone who made our recent book fair a great success resulting in £466 worth of new books for school.

<u>Big Top Gym Sessions -</u> Reception to Year 4

You should have received a letter with the amended dates for these visits which are:
Wednesday 28th February

Wednesday 28th Februar Wednesday 7th March Wednesday 14th March

We are sill waiting for some permission slips to be returned. If you need a further copy of the letter please ask Mrs Everill in the school office.

Hair clips/decorations

These items seem to be getting bigger and can be very distracting for the child or others when they are large and/or bright.

Can we please ask you to use small functional clips, if possible, in uniform colours. Thank you

TSA Meeting Thurs 15th Feb 7.30pm The Blythe

Everyone is invited to attend the next TSA meeting on Thursday 15th February 7.30pm at The Blythe.

Class 2 Tree Planting at Kingstone Woods Thursday 15th February

We are still waiting for some permission slips to be returned for this visit next Thursday. If you need a further copy of the letter, please ask Mrs Everill. Thank you.

TSA Quiz Friday 2nd March 7.45pm The Blythe

The TSA are running a quiz at The Blythe. £15 per team (max 6 people). Chip butties are included in the price and served during the break. Prize for the winning team. Please contact Karen to book yourteam in on 07958548385.

School Meals

The cost of school meals remains at £2.20 per day for children in Nursery, Year 3 and Year 4. Can you please ensure that you send in your payment at the start of the school week. If you would like to pay for the full half term from 26th February the cost is £52.80. Cheques payable to Staffordshire County Council.

School Milk

This is free for children under 5. The cost for the half term from 26th February is £4.80. Cheques payable to Staffordshire County Council please.

Cardboard Egg Boxes please

Class 2 would appreciate any empty cardboard half dozen egg boxes for a project they are doing. Please hand them to Mrs Skelton or Mrs Ratcliffe. Thank you.

Spare Uniform items please

Class 1 would appreciate any spare uniform items including skirts, trousers, jumpers, cardigans, PE shorts, PE tops, tights and socks. Thank you.

After School clubs

Monday

Archery 3.30pm to 4.30pm

Tuesday Yoga 3.30pm to 4.30pm

Thursday Multi Sports Club 3.30pm to 4.30pm

Newsletter Dates

9th March 23rd March 20th April

Parent Assembly Dates

16th February 16th March